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     28 August 2020 

 

On Tuesday, the College had a visit from Tennis NSW who presented kindergarten 
students with a tennis racquet as part of the ANZ Hot Shots School Partnership 
Program. The racquets are for the students to keep but it would be great if they could 
bring them each Tuesday for our weekly tennis session. 

 

The accompanying certificate given to students has information about local tennis 
clubs should your child wish to pursue tennis outside the college tennis program. 

 

Students who were absent on Tuesday will receive their racquet during tennis next 
Tuesday. 

 

Regards 

 

Tanya Brown 

Head of Multisport 
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